Currey 16-10 reserve pit sundry #2229844 - not approved

Spry ORourk, Linda <linda.spryorourke@state.co.us> Wed, Oct 17, 2012 at 10:47 AM
To: OGCC EnviroScan <ogcc.enviroscan@state.co.us>

Cc: Blair_Rollins@oxy.com, Daniel_Padilla@oxy.com, Chris Clark <Chris_Clark@oxy.com>, Carlos Lujan
<carlos.lujan@state.co.us>, Chris Canfield <chris.canfield@state.co.us>, Igrifin@walshenv.com

Amber,
Please close this sundry as not approved and associate this email and attached file with the location.

Daniel, there is a history regarding the closure of this pit and a closure plan that is not referenced in this sundry.
The resubmitted sundry should reference history and step through demonstrating compliance with the closure
plan. In this instance, please submit a completely new sundry containing the updated information.

Thanks

Linda Spry O'Rourke

NW EPS Il

State of Colorado, Oil & Gas Conservation Commission
707 Wapiti Court, Rifle, CO 81560

office: 970.625.2497 | cell: 970.309.3356

email: linda.spryorourke @state.co.us

*Please Note: As of Oct. 8, 2012, my email changed to
linda.spryorourke @state.co.us (adding the final ‘e’ in my last name).
Please update your address book accordingly. Thank you!
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